
                                                                            
     

  

          PRESS RELEASE  
  
  

  

 

Date:  08/15/22 

  

Wolfpack Steel, LLC has been awarded the contract to provide a metal building 

package and steel erection services for a playground canopy at a private school in 

Kansas City, MO.  We are excited to be part of this project and am looking forward to 

providing some protection from the elements for the kiddos while they play. 

 

Steel is scheduled to deliver in late September and we should have this project 

completed in a few weeks for the school to enjoy for the rest of the 22-23 school year. 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


